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In honor of Breast Cancer Awareness Month, The Arizona Biltmore Golf Club will go pink this month to help raise money and awareness to help
fight the disease. The Arizona Biltmore Golf Club staff will be wearing pink hats throughout October and the club will also have a number of fun
ways for guests to participate and raise funds for charity, including:

Pink Arizona Biltmore Golf Club golf hats will be available for sale in the golf shop, with 10 percent of proceeds going to charity.
Pink breast cancer awareness wrist bands will be sold for $5 in the golf shop with all money raised going to charity.
Guests wearing pink to play golf will receive a coupon for a free drink of their choice on the golf course.
Guests who choose to walk the Adobe Course (after it reopens from overseeding) can play for just $22. $2 from every walking round on
Adobe in October will be donated to charity.

All proceeds raised through the aforementioned initiatives will be donated to Arizona Assistance in Healthcare. Arizona Assistance in Healthcare
helps patients undergoing cancer treatment in the Phoenix metro area. Arizona Assistance in Healthcare provides money for emergency
non-medical expenses such as rent, utilities, car payments and various other needs. For more information on Arizona Assistance in Healthcare,
visit http://www.aih.org/goodyear.
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